
12.18.20 

  

Dear Paramount Academy Community, 

  

On behalf of Paramount Academy, we would like to thank everyone for doing such a great job 
with the pandemic guidelines and restrictions. We continue to sanitize, monitor and educate to 
the best of our ability. We thank you, the parents for supporting us with these steps, at home 
and in the mornings before school. Over the break we ask that everyone continues with the 
safety measures in place, and discusses correct mask wearing for a healthy return in January. 
Paramount will inform the community if any changes arise over the Holiday Break. Please check 
the website for updates under the COVID-19 page.    

  

We wish everyone a safe, healthy, Happy Holiday and New Year. We will see everyone back 
here on January 4th at 8:00am.  

   

Sincerely, 

  

Paramount Academy 


